
 

 
 

 

CORPUS CHRISTI CATHOLIC PRIMARY SCHOOL 
Together We DREAM Together We Learn 

 

NEWSLETTER  28th March 2024 

 
Collective Worship Dates 

 
Y4 19.4.2024 

Y3 26.4.2024 

Y1 & Y2 3.5.2024 
 

Weekly Attendance Awards 

Y1 100% 

 
 
 

Easter Fundraising 
Thank you to everyone who supported school over the last few week as we raised funds 

for a variety of reasons. 
Our Easter Bingo raised £405 and our Easter Chocolate Raffle raised £114.  

The CAFOD Big Lent Walk raised £137 on the Just Giving page and £104 on our 
Schoolmoney app.  A total of £241 so far.  Thank you so much to everyone who has 

donated. There is still time to donate if you haven’t had the chance to do so. 
 

Summer Term Sports Club 
 

When we return to school following the Easter Break we will be offering two new Sports 
Clubs. 
Mondays - Glow Sports. This will start w/c 15th April and run for 5 weeks (one Monday is 
a bank holiday) with the final session being held on Monday 20th May.  The cost for all 5 
weeks is £25 
Tuesdays - Quidditch - This will start Tuesday, 16th April and run for 6 weeks with the last 
session being held on Tuesday, 21st May. The cost for all 6 weeks is £30. 
Children will need their PE kits for both clubs. Please send the PE kits into school if it is 
not their usual PE day. 
To secure a place for your child, please make your payment on the Schoolmoney App. 



 
 

Rainford Youth Council 
 

Some of our Year 5 and 6 children are representatives on the Rainford Youth Council. The 
Rainford Youth Council was set up in 2023 and consists of members from all three of the 
Rainford primary schools and Rainford High working together to improve life for young 
people in the village.  The Youth Council will be running its first charity event, a car wash, 
for Teardrops on Saturday 13th April 2024 from 10am - 2pm at the Village Hall.  
 
 

 
Corpus Christi Out and About…………. 

 
Congratulations to Marley (Y2) who graduated from Rainford Rainbows ready to start her 

journey with Brownies. Marley earned all her badges and an additional badge to 
recognise her kindness. Marley also received a prize for selling the most Easter raffle 

tickets, raising £56 by herself for Rainbows. Well done Marley!  
 

            
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
Decorate an Egg Competition 

 
Congratulations to all our children who entered the Decorate and Egg Competition.  We 

had a fantastic response and received some fabulous entries.  We have some very 
talented children/parents in our school! 

 
The winners are…… 

 
Nursery and Reception 

 

 
1st Place – Belle (R) 

 
 
 
  

               
        2nd Place – Jude (N)                                                            3rd Place – Poppy (R) 

 
 
 



 
 
 
 

Year 1 and Y2 
 

 
 

1st Place – Evelyn (Y2) 
 
 

    
         
             2nd Place – Max (Y1)                                                  3rd Place – Molly (Y1)                                    
 
     

 
 
 
 
 



 
KS2 

 

 
 

1st Place – Cassidy (Y5) 
 

       
 

          2nd Place – Luxsai (Y5)                                          3rd Place – Isla (Y6) 
 
 

 
 
 
 



 

 
 

Each winner received and Easter Egg, hand delivered by the Easter Bunny! 
 

 
 

Easter Holidays 
 

School closes at 3.30pm on Thursday, 28th March 2024 and re-opens at 8.50am on 
Monday 15th April 2024. 

Have a wonderful Easter holiday. We look forward to seeing you all on 15th April as we 
enter out last full term of the school year. 


